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Andrea Gyger

From: Rita  Young 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 9:07 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: no internet voting please

Please do not support web- based and internet voting.   Although, with good 

intentions, allowing military and civilians overseas easy access to voting, you have to be completely aware that this 

process of internet voting will not 

be secure, reliable, private or verifiable.    Again, we have so many problems 

with fraudulent votes, please do not support this new rule. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Rita Young 

 

 




